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Pete Walter

From: Desiree Rowland <rowland.desiree@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 2:56 PM

To: Pete Walter

Subject: 120 day extension

Hi Pete, 
 
We are granting an extension to the 120 day deadline with a date certain of January 29, 2020 for the property at 14576 S 
Maplelane Rd, Oregon City, Oregon 97045. 
 
Thank you, 
Desiree Rowland  
 
 
 


